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Dear Supervisor Bolling,

 

I read your August 25, 2020 "Dear Interested Party" letter and counted 8 separate projects that are not

"connected actions," thus the Grand Targhee Master Development Plan Projects EIS as described on your "Dear

Interested Party" letter is clearly a programmatic NEPA document.

 

This means you must analyze these 8 projects separately using either CEs, EAs or EISs.  I'm sure you will agree

adjusting the boundary of the South Bowl area will have different environmental effects than "terrain

development, glading and gtading."

 

If you don't follow the NEPA process the plaintiff's attorney will point out why you should.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

 


